
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
An Ofsted Graded Good School   
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MK18 1AT 
Tel: 01280 812206 

 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org   

               Facebook: thebuckinghamschool 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes 

 

The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

7th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Uniform Direct 
 
In order to assist you in preparing for your child joining us in September, our uniform providers, Uniform 
Direct, will be holding a “pop up” shop on Saturday 8th July here at The Buckingham School, for our new 
Year 7 students. They will be on hand to assist with measuring, sizing advice, as well as purchasing 
uniform through them, ready for the start of the new academic year in September 2023.  
 
Orders can be placed with them on the day. Please be advised, only card payments will be accepted. 
 
Uniform Direct will be in attendance from 10:00 until 16:00, with a break from 12:30 - 13:00.  Please 
enter the School via Main Reception, where you will then be shown into the Jubilee Hall. 
 
To attend this event and to ensure sufficient time for all attendees, you will be required to book a slot 
lasting 10 minutes.  
 
Please use the link below to book your appointment slot: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/uniform-direct-
pop-up-shop-tickets-642780783627?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-
medium=discovery&utm-term=listing&utm-source=cp&aff=escb  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
The Transition Team 
transition@buckinghamschool.org 
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